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I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future.
I am a parent and am terrified for the future we are leaving our children.

In the absence of any real leadership or action on the federal level, it is ever more urgent for
our elected officials to provide real leadership on the state and local levels.

Please be bold and protect our lands, water and air for our children.

Sally and Jack Hardwicke
West Linn, Oregon



